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Comments: As an avid cyclist and local club member, I believe pedal assist bikes on mountain bike trails are safe

and should not be restricted. Furthermore, it opens the door for less active people to become active and improve

their health and the health/productivity of the community in which they live. Please don't reclassify the trails as

motorized simply because pedal assist bikes are being allowed. This would reek havoc in my area with dirt bikes

and other atvs destroying our trails and creating massive accident risk to those of us biking, hiking, and walking

these trails. Thanks for working toward a sustainable forest and trail system. 


